
 

 Monday, August 29, 2016, the Sabine County Commissioners’ Court met in a 

special session for a public hearing. The following members of the Court were present: 

  Daryl Melton   County Judge 

  Jimmy McDaniel   Commissioner Pct. #2     

  Fayne Warner   Commissioner Pct. #4 

  Janice McDaniel   County Clerk 

Commissioner Doyle Dickerson, Pct. #3 and Commissioner Tommy Clark, Pct. #1 

were absent. 

County Treasurer Tricia Jacks and Tax Assessor/Collector Martha Stone are present. 

Judge Daryl Melton called the hearing to order at 9:00am.   

 

AGENDA ITEM # 1 – Discuss Proposed Tax Rate. 

Judge Daryl Melton stated for the record that there were no public attendees.  He 

also stated that the proposed tax rate is .428826, which would be the same rate for 

the third year in a row. 

Tax Assessor, Martha Stone, stated that that Tax Rate will be adopted on 

September 12, 2016 during the regular court session of Commissioners’ Court.  

No further action required. 

AGENDA ITEM # 2 – Discuss Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2017. 

 No discussion was made.  No further action required. 

Commissioner Fayne Warner moved to adjourn.  Commissioner Jimmy McDaniel 

seconded the motion.  All voted for and the motion carried. 
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